
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Monday, September 13, 2021 11:23:21 AM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, September 11, 2021 10:04 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Bruce Clark

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
While we appreciate the good service provided by Hydro one ,we feel that any rate increase over the rate of inflation
is unreasonable , and unwarranted .
As life long members of the primary Agriculture sector , we do  not have the ability to pass on any additional costs
associated with these rates . We would greatly appreciate these comments being taken very seriously as we are
committed to producing the food we all need .Thank you for your consideration.

-- Attachment --




